
Te Herenga Waka Marae 

Term 2 Week 2 Monday 10th May 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents 

 

Next term we are collecting stories from our past. As part of our learning we are visiting our local marae, Te 

Herenga Waka. This is an urban marae located in Silverdale. Students will be participating in a powhiri and 

introducing themselves through their pepeha. This visit connects our school to our local marae and gives 

students some understanding of Tikanga Maori, which is a part of the New Zealand Curriculum.  

LZ1/2  Students will be participating in workshops with tutors from the marae.  

 
Cost: ​ $21 per student   (NOTE: NO COST IF THE TERM 2 ACTIVITY FEE HAS BEEN PAID) 

Time: ​ Depart Dairy Flat School 9:10 am  

​ Arrive back at school approx. 2.30pm 

Transport: ​ By bus 

What to Bring:​ Morning tea and lunch, drink bottle, full school uniform (including closed in shoes) 

Parent Help:​ Parents will be assigned a small group of children to support for the duration of the trip. 

Parents if you would like to join us, please complete the permission slip below and return 

by Wednesday 5th May 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

 

Regards 

 

Your LZ TEAM 

PLEASE RETURN PERMISSION SLIP BY WEDNESDAY 5TH MAY . 

 

 

Te Herenga Waka Marae 

Monday 10th May 
PERMISSION SLIP 

 

I give permission for ……………………………………………………………….……………… to travel by bus  

​ ​ ​                       child’s name 

 

to and from the Te Herenga Waka Marae on Monday 10th May. 

 

 

………………………………………………………​ ……………………………………….    …………………… 

​           Parent signature                   ​       Contact (cellphone)​                  Date​       

 

PARENT HELP (Please circle one) 

 

I am available    /    I am unavailable as parent help (to help with supervision). 

 

 

………………………………………………………………​ ​ ………………………………………. 

                                Name   ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Contact email 

 

PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR CLASSROOM TEACHER BY WEDNESDAY 5 MAY 


